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Notice of Filing & Pending Docket Closure 

TO: Docket File 

IN RE: Petition of GO MD USA LLC for Designation as an Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier in the State of Tennessee for the Limited 
Purpose of Providing Lifeline Service to Qualifying Customers 

DATE: July 7, 2023 

On March 24, 2023, GO MD USA LLC filed a petition with the Commission requesting 
designation as an eligible telecommunications carrier (ETC) to provide lifeline service to 
qualifying customers in the state of Tennessee. The docket filing fee did not accompany the 
petition and has not been remitted subsequently. In addition, on April 3, 2023, Commission 
advisory counsel sent a request for information to Apollo Arcallana, the filer and designated 
company contact. To-date, the Commission has neither received a response to its request for 
information, nor the required filing fee. See, Docket File No. 23-00022 at 
http://share.tn.gov/tra/dockets/2300022.htm. 

As such, unless a response to the data request and the required filing fee is received by 
the Commission by the close of business on July 24, 2023, the docket will be administratively 
closed, without prejudice. After such time, should the company wish to pursue an ETC in the 
state of Tennessee, it will be required to file a new petition with the accompanying docket 
filing fee. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

Kelly Cashman Grams, General Counsel 

Original in docket file 
cc: Interested Parties 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room July 7, 2023 at 4:34 p.m.
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